Announcement

Work From Home

Dear Valued Customer,

In line with the directive issued by the
Department of Economic
Development (DED) of Dubai for
private companies and commercial
establishments, we urge you to
implement a work-from-home scheme
for 80% of your employees serving in

Administrative and Non-operational

areas until the 9th of April 2020.

All companies with Logistics and
Industrial operations can continue to
function normally while complying
with the measures implemented by the
Government of the UAE and Local
Health Authorities
COVID-19.

pertaining to

Also, as per the Roads & Transport
Authority’s (RTA) instructions, all
companies should stop using Mini

Buses until further notice.
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We are monitoring the current
situation to safeguard the health and
safety of our customers and the people
working in the Free Zone, and assure
you that we will make every effort to

help your business function smoothly.

Thank you for your continued support

and cooperation.
For any clarification or information,
please contact Jafza Call Centre at

800-Jafza (800-52392)

Jebel Ali Free Zone
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